

2022-12-05 CVC Meeting Minutes

Attendees

- [Olivier Smith](#)
- [Sandra Jackson](#)
- [Kodi Atuchukwu](#)
- [Scot Steele](#)

Open Action Items

Task report

Looking good, no incomplete tasks.

Absent (but included so they receive the meeting minutes):

- [Lincoln Lavoie](#)
- [Yan Yang](#)

Agenda & Minutes

Standing Items:

- Review Open Action Items (from weekly meeting minutes)
- Review Open Issues in Gitlab
 - Merge request: [Update AAP documentation to align with the LFN verification page \(!11\) · Merge requests · lfnetworking / CVC / anuket-assured-docs · GitLab](#)
 - [Olivier Smith](#) to provide availability dates and times to meet next week

Topics for this week:

- Review of <https://lfnetworking.org/verification/>
 - Sandra and Olivier to meet with LFN to make some additional changes in line with our original proposal
- DRAFT: Roadmap to R2 (Workload and Lab) badges - 2023/Q1



Plan for 2023 Q1 Launch - R2 CNF.pptx

- AOB

New Action Items

Meeting Recording

[GMT20221205-135912_Recording_1920x1080.mp4](#)

